




De : James Neville <commodore@rorc.org> 

Envoyé : vendredi 11 février 2022 16:55

À : Philippe Heral - YCF <p.heral@ycf-club.fr>; Gery TRENTESAUX <gtrentesaux@gt-invest.com>

Cc : Jeremy Wilton <jw@rorc.org>

Objet : Merger letter

Dear Philippe

It was great spending time with you both in Brest and thank you for facilitating my invitation and 

intervention. As we discussed RORC is very positive about the merger so if we can get clarity on

the enclosed points we can quickly finalise our agreement. As discussed we think there is merit in

running IRC out of one office which we suggest should be in the Uk. We would like to open up a 

discussion on this as part of the IRC strategy work. This should not hold up your merger.

Kind Regards

James
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